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FU2201If you have any questions or need additional information, please feel free to contact Customer Service/Inside Sales.

Bourns® Model TBU-PL050-100-CP and TBU-PL050-200-CP
TBU® High-Speed Protectors to be Discontinued

Riverside, California – January 21, 2022 – In accordance with our product life cycle management procedure, Bourns will transfer the Model TBU-
PL050-100-CP and TBU-PL050-200-CP TBU® High-Speed Protectors to an End of Product Life status effective January 31, 2022. A lack of sales volume 
necessitates this action.

The Model TBU-PL060-100-CP and TBU-PL060-200-CP are the recommended replacement part numbers. The form and fit o f t he recommended 
replacement part numbers are the same but the function of the recommended replacement parts is not identical to the discontinued parts. However, 
the specifications of the suggested replacement Model TBU-PL060-100-CP and TBU-PL060-200-CP are likely to be substitutable for typical applica-
tions. Please refer to the Bourns data sheet for more information. Bourns recommends that users test the recommended replacement part or parts in 
their specific application to determine their suitability for the user’s application.

Please plan for the following deadlines:

Last time buy date: January 31, 2022 
Last time ship date: February 1, 2022

Obsolete Part Numbers Recommended Replacement Part Numbers

TBU-PL050-100-CP TBU-PL060-100-CP
TBU-PL050-200-CP TBU-PL060-200-CP
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